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NRC INSPECTION REPORT 50-261/90-03: RESPONSE TO WEAKNESS 

Gentlemen: 

Carolina Power and Light Company (CP&L) provides this response to the weakness 

identified by NRC Inspection Report No. 50-261/90-03.  

The subject inspection report identified a weakness associated with the 

identification of post-maintenance functional testing. CP&L agrees that 

applicable post-maintenance test requirements are not often specified or 

adequately documented, and notes that this concern was also identified by INPO 

during their evaluation of the Maintenance Work Control System. As a result, 

specific actions are being considered to address this programmatic deficiency.  

Post-maintenance testing guidance and procedures will be developed providing 

appropriate post-maintenance testing selection criteria. The development of 

these guidelines and procedures will consider industry guidance as well as the 

specific items identified in the inspection report regarding post-maintenance 

functional testing. A plan to formulate the actions necessary to implement 

these procedures, and the time frame for implementation, is currently being 

developed, and is expected to be completed during June, 1990. In addition, 

interim guidance, to avoid any concerns that may arise during implementation 

of the plan, will be adopted, and will be in place upon completion of the plan 

development.  
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Should you have any questions concerning this submittal, please contact 
Mr. J. D. Kloosterman at (803) 383-1491.  

Very truly yours, 

C. R. Dietz 
Manager 

Robinson Nuclear Project Department 

RDC:sgk 

cc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter 
Mr. L. W. Garner 
INPO


